
From: victoria.ajayi@gmail.com [victoria.ajayi@gmail.com] On Behalf Of victoria ajayi [vicajayi@ufl.edu] 
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2010 8:25 AM 
To: Mair,Bernard A 
Subject: Academic Integrity, Ambassadors of Civility and Ethics 
Dear Dr. Mair, 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Ambassadors of Civility and Ethics (ACE). We are a student 
organization sponsored by the Dean of Students office. Our purpose is to spread awareness of the honor 
and conduct codes within the student body. At recent faculty senate meeting they discussed how they 
could measure academic integrity within the student population. I contaced the chair of faculty senate, 
Dr. Mecholsky, to offer our services in conducting a survey and performing any other activity deemed 
necessary to gage and influence the atomosphere of integrity on campus. Dr. Mecholsky informed me 
that an academic task force has already been formed. We are very eager to participate in any way we 
can. Please let me know if this will be possible. Thank you very much for your time. 
  
Very Best, 
Victoria Ajayi 
  
President Ambassadors of Civility and Ethics 
Ronald E. McNair Scholar  
 


